
 

 

MARKET NOTICE 

 

TO  :         The Securities and Exchange Commission  

 

   Brokerage Firms  

  

FROM  : The Lusaka Securities Exchange (LuSE)  

 

DATE  : 7
th
 January 2021  

 

SUBJECT  :   TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF OFFICES  

 

 

This serves to inform the Commission and the Brokerage Firms of the temporary closure 

of the Lusaka Securities Exchange Offices on the 7
th 

and 8
th
 of January 2021 due to possible 

covid-19 exposure. The offices are undergoing fumigation and shall be open on 11
th
 January 

2021. Trading will not be affected by this closure and all Brokers requiring assistance are 

advised to immediately contact the Head Markets and Operations at 

operations@luse.co.zm or Mobile +260 955 533618 or +260 977 533618. All other 

operations of the Exchange remain the same. 

 

 

 

Issued: 07/01/2021 

By LuSE Secretariat 
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